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Dear Parents

The Immunisation Service coordinates the national school-based vaccination programmes
for Flu, HPV and Tetanus/Diphtheria/Polio and Meningitis ACWY vaccinations, for eligible
students.

Please see the attached flyer which contains information on the vaccinations your child
should have received by the end of each year group, and what to do if they have missed any
of these.

If your child has missed any of these vaccinations, and you have previously submitted an
electronic consent form, please check your emails for a ‘Consent Form Submitted’ email
from noreply@cinnamondigitalapplications.co.uk which contains your unique booking

reference number, in order to book an appointment.

Use the following link www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/ClinicBooking/Booking along with
your booking reference number and email address, to book on to one of our clinics.

Alternatively, please follow the instructions in the attached flyer to arrange a clinic
appointment.

Sent on behalf of the Vaccination Project Coordinator, Immunisation Service
Sussex Community NHS Foundation Trust
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